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Join us for the National Association for the Education 
of Young Children’s (NAEYC) 2024 Week of the Young 
Child® celebration! 

The purpose of the Week of the Young Child® is to focus public 
attention on the needs of young children and their families and 
to recognize the early childhood programs and services that meet 
those needs.

The Family Resource Center has three full-time early care and  
education centers on the Corvallis campus and one on the Bend 
Campus. To learn more about our centers please visit our website. 

familyresources.oregonstate.edu

In addition we will be hosting the following opportunities for  
engagement on the Corvallis campus:

Summer Camp Fair | Thursday April 4 | 11am-1pm| MU Ballroom
Not sure how to fill your child’s days this summer? Join us for a 
chance to meet many of the local summer camps and find out about 
all the fun things they have to offer!

Beaver Family Connections | Tuesday, April 9 | 12-1pm | MU 207
Join the Corvallis Public Library and learn more about sparking early 
childhood literacy while learning about some of the fun things  
available at the Public Library! Free lunch.


